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The Republicans need a good woman to run for President,      
especially one who has never tried for office.               
                                                             
The current candidates, Sen. Ambition and Sen. Ambition II   
and Sen. Ambition III and Sen. Ambition IV and Gov. Ambition 
and ex-Gov. Ambition and Rep. Ambition are all too           
personally ambitious to be trustworthy enough to be handed   
control of the fate of the Nation.                           
                                                             
They each, if elected, will serve only the special interests 
that manipulated them into power, while the vast majority of 
Americans continue to be un-represented because they have no 
political common sense to play with the big boys, to buy the 
big boys with the big bucks and to thus reap the big power   
(and the even bigger bucks that inevitably follow.)          
                                                             
The People have trusted the old politicos for way too long.  
                                                             
Its time to try something fresh and different, someone with  
true and uncynical middle-American and middle-class values.  
Someone who is smart and articulate, committed and ideal-    
istic, and possessing a loyalty to a purpose higher than     
crass politics.>>>                                           
As the only woman in the race, a new face, fresh and         
conservative, Marilyn Quayle will energize the Republicans   
and gain the all important publicity that will propel her    
into the role of honest and principled politician whose      
only desire is the betterment of all Americans through the   
adherence to family values.                                  
                                                             
And best of all, (unlike Pete Wilson,) Marilyn would NEVER   
turn her back on the Statue of Liberty in order to face      
Wall Street.  She understands the values and ideology that   
made America great: People, not money.                       
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